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In Golden Book  
This Week 

Everyone in 
school for a 

fantastic 
Sports Day 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 12th July 2019 

Attendance 
 

This week 89.03% 
 

Attendance 
Cup 
Class 2 

 

Early Bird 
Class 6 

Jigsaw 
 

We are looking 
for people who 
know who are 

looking forward 
to the end of 

term! 

It has been a busy week! On Monday our new Reception children had 
their last visit to school. They all received a school book bag ready for 
September and had their first experience of school dinner time. 
The children from Classes 1 and 2 spent Monday and 
Tuesday at Donnington Wood CE Junior School as part of 
their transition to Year 3. They really enjoyed finding 
out more about Year 3 and exploring everything on offer 
at their new school. 
On Tuesday a group of children attended a Mini-Olympics event at 
Oakengates Leisure Centre. They were brilliantly well behaved and 
participated really enthusiastically in all the different activities.  

On Wednesday Nursery held their ‘Picnic in the Park’ on the 
playing field. They managed to play and eat in the sunshine!  
A big thank you to everyone who watched (and took part in) 
Sports Day on Thursday. The children all tried so hard in 
their races and were very proud of their achievements. Well 
done also to all the parents and toddlers who took part in 
their races! 

7:45—8:45   

£2 per day 
More information 
available in the 
school office.  

HELP! 
Any donations of spare uniform or underwear ( in 
particular school trousers / skirts, pants, socks) 

would be really appreciated.  
 

If you are buying new uniform over the summer 
holidays then we are happy to receive any donations 

of items your child no longer needs.  
 

If your child has borrowed spares from school or 
nursery, please return these before the end of 

term. Thank you. 

Dates for this half term 
 

Tuesday 16th July—2pm open afternoon in school 
 

Friday 19th July—last day of school & nursery 
 

Tuesday 3rd September—back to school & nursery 

Tuesday 16th July       2-3:30  
Open afternoon in school  

 
Come and join your child to look 

at their work and celebrate their 
achievements over the last year.  

Reminder 
 

In the much warmer 
weather please make 
sure your child has a 
sun hat in school or 
nursery every day. 

 

We will provide water 
to drink through the 

day. Sun cream can be 
applied at home before 
children come to school 
or nursery and does 

not need to be 
reapplied during the 

day. School and 
nursery staff are not 
allowed to apply sun 

cream.  

Friday  
19th July 

9:15 
 

Year 2 
Leavers’ 

Assembly 
everyone welcome 

Friday  
19th July 

Last day of 
school & 
nursery 

Reading Books 
Today was the last day for reading 
prizes. Please return any school or 

nursery reading books by next Tuesday. A charge 
will be made for any lost or unreturned books. 
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